
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Motion for the April Meeting of the Adare-Rathkeale Municipal District 
 
MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF ADARE-RATHKEALE TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, 

12TH APRIL 2022 AT 9 AM 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Kevin Sheahan 
 
“I call on the Council to provide Bus Shelters at appropriate places in Askeaton Town” 
 
 
 
 

REPLY: 
 
Active Travel will submit a grant application to the National Transport Authority (NTA) in 
Quarter 2 of 2022. We will include Askeaton Town as a potential location for the provision of 
two bus shelters. Pending NTA approval, Active Travel will progress the construction works 
at these locations. 
 
 
 

 
John O’Callaghan, Executive Engineer, Active Travel  
29th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


